March 31, 2008

E-mail message from Aaron Hershoff, Member, Toronto Cycling Advisory Committee

Subject: 2008 Toronto Police Service — Bikes and Wheel Sport Safety Campaign

I would also like to bring forward a point to discuss with respect to the police crack down during
bike month. Iwould like to request that the police use a similar process as for people with bad
mufflers, broken headlights, lack of insurance slips in cars whereby a person can bring in a
receipt for a bell, light, reflector or other item they have been ticketed for not having and have
the ticket revoked. If the purpose of the crack down is for safety, fining people is not the way to
doit.



